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Why would you limit an alternative to public schools? Tax payers and the children of 

our community should have options for education. Our public schools are failing and 

there is no alternative for many families. Why not let competition in education exist? 

Open competition is the best way to improve any model. This seems like a bill in the 

best interest of the teacher unions and not of the children in our state or the tax 

payers depending on an educated population for our future.  


